
Grandparents Raising Grandchildren
Of Brevard Co, FL, Inc.
123 Barton Blvd., Suite 102
Rockledge, FL 32955
	

	2023 
2ND QUARTER NEWSLETTER

	MEMBERSHIP DUES
Yearly membership fees are $10.00 per relative caregiver, and they are due in January. To receive our services, we ask that you be a member of GRG. 
If you are unable to pay these fees, please contact us as soon as possible to discuss. 



Office: 321-631-7776
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com
	SUPPORT GROUP/TRAINING/PARENTING CLASSES
For us to continue receiving our grants, we must show relative caregivers are attending our support groups, training sessions and parenting classes. 
We ask that you attend at least 4 meetings a year. 
We have speakers at most of our meetings covering subjects that provide you with valuable information on all areas of your being a relative caregiver. 
Please see a list of meeting dates and times below….

	ZOO PASSES
GRG has 4 zoo passes, allowing 8 people in per pass, that you can borrow. You can keep the pass for 1 week and it must be returned at the proper return period. 


Office: 321-631-7776
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com
	HOLIDAY/BACKPACK ASSISTANCE
If you requested backpacks, Thanksgiving dinners, Christmas assistance, etc. and you do not contact GRG if you are unable to pick up at the given time or at all, you will not be able to receive further assistance in these areas. 
Office: 321-631-7776
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com


	COMMUNICATION
Please check your emails regularly as a great deal of our communication is via email. If you call us and we do not get back to you within 2 days, please call us again. 
Office: 321-631-7776
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com

	We have new clothes for young children, LEGO’s, books and clothes for teens at the office. Please call us to make sure we are on site before coming by. 
Office: 321-631-7776
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com 




	UPCOMING EVENTS

June and July we do not have our regular support group meetings. Parenting classes will continue as usual.

· Monday May 29th – GRG office will be closed.

· Monday June 6th – SNAP Ed Nutrition Education Part I  
· Monday June 13th – SNAP Ed Nutrition Education Part II 
· Monday June 20th – SNAP Ed Nutrition Education Part III
· Wednesday June 21st – Bowling for the family
· Thursday June 22nd – Big Brothers and Big Sisters

· Monday July 3rd and Tuesday July 4th – GRG office will be closed 
· Wednesday July 19th – Urban Air for the family







For information on these or any other events please contact our office.
Phone: 321-631-7776 
Email: grg.brevard@gmail.com 












	Monthly meeting information

	1st Wednesday of the month
	9:30am to 11:30am
Aging Matters of Brevard
3600 King St., Cocoa 

	1st Friday of the month
	9:30am to 11:30am
Indian River City United Methodist Church
1355 Cheney Hwy., Titusville

	2nd Wednesday of the month
	10:00am to noon
Parenting Again survival training with Cliff Valentine
GRG office
123 Barton Blvd, Rockledge 

	2nd Thursday of the month
	10:00am to noon
Club Esteem
3316 Monroe St., Melbourne

	3rd Monday of the month
	6:00pm to 8:00pm
Zoom only

	3rd Tuesday of the month
	9:30am to 11:30am
GRG office
123 Barton Blvd., Rockledge 

	3rd Wednesday of the month
	9:30am to 11:00am
Lighthouse Christian Church
1250 N Banana River Dr., Merritt Island

	Last Thursday of the month
	11:00am to 1:00pm
Kellys’ Burgers and Beer
650 N Wickham Rd., Melbourne



· Meeting dates and times are subject to change, please look for the meeting invite in your email before attending meetings. 
· All meetings are available through zoom, instructions on joining will be in the email invites. 
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